

Dear Door County Resident,

The Door County Invasive Species Team (DCIST) has been a model cooperative weed management group for the state, bringing together natural resource groups present in your community, for over 16 years.

In 2016 alone, with the help of Invasive Species Education and Outreach grants, Cooperative Weed Management grants and donations obtained through generous donors such as yourself, the DCIST was afforded the opportunity to:

- Hold <u>21</u> public educational meetings within the County. With topics ranging from Aquatic Invaders and Phragmites to Protecting Door County's Coastal Wetlands.
- Conduct <u>38</u> one on one site visits for invasive I.D. and proper management techniques.
- Reach more than **400 hours** of volunteer time for invasive species management.
- Create County centric invasive educational materials for distribution.

Additionally, with donations received since 2000 the DCIST has inventoried and treated identified Phragmites populations at least twice on more than <u>330 miles</u> of shoreline and have hand pulled or treated Wild Parsnip on more than <u>400 miles</u> of right-of-way.

Your continued financial support of DCIST is crucial to our efforts to of invasive species education and management throughout the County.

If you're able, we'd love it if you could make a donation of any dollar amount to help us achieve our mission and maintain the invasives management of our beautiful and ecologically unique county.

Thank you!	
Sincerely,	
Krista Lutzke Conservationist/DCIST member	
(Please detach and send in with donation) Donati Name:	on to the Door County Invasive Species Team
Address:	
Donation Amount: \$	Send to: Door County Soil & Water Conservation Department 421 Nebraska St.

*As the fiscal managers of DCIST please make checks payable to Door County Soil & Water Conservation Department (SWCD)

Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235

(920)746-2214